
 
The Namibian-German Centre for Logistics (NGCL) is celebrating the fifth 
anniversary of its inauguration these days! 
 
The success of this Centre is the result of a long-lasting partnership 
between the Polytechnic of Namibia and Flensburg University of Applied 
Sciences in Germany.  
 
The success story of the NGCL is possible only because of the continuing 
and active cooperation between the two institutions.  
 
We would like to thank the administration of the Polytechnic, particularly 
the Rector, Prof. Tjama Tjivikua, and his team for being our trusting, 
reliable and long-time partners and friends now, in the past and on our way 
ahead.  
 
Congratulations to the Director, Mr. Neville Mbai, and the team of the NGCL! 
Without the dedication, enthusiasm and vision of all of you the Centre 
would not have gotten to where it is today.  
 
We are proud to see this Centre prosper and grow. May the next years be 
even more successful and rewarding! 
 
Signed: 
The President’s Office of Flensburg University of Applied Sciences 
The former and the current German Project Director 
 
 

  
 


